802 Turun yliopisto
University of Turku

5 November, 2015

Dear Assistant Professor Maria Bottis,

M. Sc. Jani Koskinen has submitted his doctoral thesis "Datenherrschaft - An ethically
justified solution to the problem of ownership of patient information” to the Committee for
Research and Doctoral Studies of Turku School of Economics, University of Turku.

After hearing the Committee for Research and Doctoral Studies, the Vice Dean of Turku
School of Economics, Professor Aino Halinen-Kaila appointed You to write a statement on
Jani Koskinen's doctoral thesis (please see instructions enclosed). The Vice Dean will
decide to grant a printing permit for the thesis on the basis of this statement. Please note
that the statement should be given within three months from the receipt of the manuscript.
Professor Mark Coeckelbergh (De Montfort University, UK,
mark.coeckelbergh@dmu.ac.uk) will be acting as the other preliminary examiner.

A fee will be remitted to you on receipt of your statement. Please return the invoice form

and statement to:

Turku School of Economics
Records Office

F1-20014 University of Turku
Finland

Thank you for your cooperation.

Best regards,

Eorgd 0 >

Kirsi Tammi

Academic Affairs Officer/Doctoral Programme Coordinator
Secretary of the Committee for Research and Doctoral Studies
kirsi.tammi@utu.fi
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